
                                                                                                      13
th

 August, 2019. 

 

 

 

ADMISSION NOTIFICATION - ACADEMIC YEAR 2019-2020 

 

SPOT ADMISSION FOR VACANT SEATS FOR M. Sc. PART-I COURSE 

 

It is hereby notified that the Department of Physics, University of Mumbai 

conducting an interview for ADMISSON in M. Sc. Part- I on 19
th

 August, 2019 

at 11.30 am for vacant seats for academic year 2019-2020. 

 

 It is requested to all eligible students (B. Sc. Physics) to fill the admission 

form available at the office of the University Department of Physics. 

 

 Those who have already filled may not fill again. 

 

 

 

                                                              Head, Department of Physics. 

 
 


